AGENDA FOR PEDALS MONTHLY MEETING: 7.30pm on Monday 18 May 2015 at The Vat and Fiddle, 12-14 Queensbridge Road, Nottingham NG2 1NB

(Andrew Martin to chair)

1. Welcome, and apologies for absence, and including brief introductions

Discussion on good cycling practice in relation to tram tracks with Gary Smerdon-White and lan Hutchinson of Ridewise and Mike Mabey, Head of Operations, Tramlink

(10 minute break)

3. Minutes of the previous Pedals Meeting (20 April 2015) and including checking for accuracy, and matters arising / update including

- Discussions with Lucie Hoelmer, Canal and River Trust Enterprise Manager for the East Midlands and follow-up
- Heathcote Street changes
- lobbying for the local elections in Nottingham, Broxtowe, Gedling and Rushcliffe: update from lain Lane
- NET related issues including Gritley Mews, Tramside path barriers and Cycling on the High Road
- Bike carriage on trams trial in Edinburgh message from Ian Maxwell of Spokes
- Replacement of A-frame barriers on Silverdale Walk and other routes including ones on NCN15?
- Pedals revised wish list for Rushcliffe: suggested Flawforth Lane to Wheatcroft roundabout link: message of 27 April from Rushcliffe Borough Councillor Rod Jones and my response
- proposed new Pedals poster design offer of help from Jo Jackson via the Experian Community Groups Support Scheme
- Bicycle Film for Pedals Meeting? update from Andy Wood re use of the Broadway Cinema
- Pedals newsletter Spring / summer 2015 (no 101) including enclosures in the mailing and incorrect LifeCycle advert

4. Report on recent meetings / events by people who have attended on behalf of Pedals including

Cyclenation AGM, 16 May: report from Peter Briggs

5. Finance, Membership, Promotion and Publicity (David Easley and Hilary Backhouse to report)

- Including updates on membership renewals and new memberships

6. Forthcoming events / meetings

Pedals meetings including invitations to visiting speakers, review of the agenda layout, chairing future meetings and the need to contact The Vat and Fiddle for preparing (e.g. heating) the room.

- Chairing of meetings on 15 June,,20 July, 17 Aug and 21 September
- 15 June: questions for John Bann, City Council
- possible discussion workshop on use of Cyclescape as a campaigning tool
- Susan Young's suggestion for a workshop on Cycle Mapping

Other meetings / events:

- public launch for Cycle City Ambition Grant programme on the 21 May 5:30pm-8pm at NTU
- items for 27 May Greater Nottingham Cycling Development Group (CDG)
- GNTP Spring Cycle Forum 2015 (9 Jun 2015, 11.45-14.00, Park Plaza, Maid Marian Way)

7. Cycle facility and traffic management matters including

- HS2 National Cycleway Feasibility Study Phase 2 consultation; messages from Paul Stephens and John Grimshaw
- Nottingham Towpath: CRT and NTU survey

8. Miscellaneous items

- Lessons from experience with the proposed vigil for Sally Shaftoe following her tragic fatal accident on Middleton Boulevard on 21 April: message of 27 April from Julian Bentley
- Complaint re Folding Bike reception @ Royal Concert Hall: message of 7 May from Julian Bentley